
Hello everyone! We are so sad to see Summer go but we are so
excited for all of the fun that will be happening at Care-A-Lot
West Seneca this month! On August 18, we will be having a
Buffalo Bills Dress Up Day! We are so excited for the season to
start! We are welcoming a new staff member, Ms. Kaitlyn! I
have sent out Registration Packets for each family. I need these
filled out and returned to me by August 25, 2023 to secure
your spot for the 2023-2024 School Year. If I do not have the
entire packet by August 25, 2023, your child will not be
registered with our program and we will be unable to provide
care as of August 31, 2023. Classroom Move-Ups will begin on
August 28, 2023. I will send out information about your child's
new teacher, new tuition information, and new classroom by
August 21, 2023. 
Thank you for trusting us when it comes to taking care of your
child(ren). There is so much love at our center, and we pride
ourselves on that. As always, if you need to contact me, you
may call the center at 716-668-8290, email me at
westseneca@care-a-lot.net, or send me an Admin message on
BrightWheel.
Ms. Alyssa
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Re registration packets are due August 25, 2023! 



Preschool:
Hi everyone! This month in the
Preschool room, we will be
learning about the Life Cycle
of a Butterfly! We will even
have live butterflies in our
classroom! We are so excited
to learn all about these
beautiful insects. If you have
any questions, please feel free
to reach out!
Ms. Emily & Ms. Eleina

Quote:
“We worry about what a child will
become tomorrow, yet we forget that
he is someone today.” ~ Stacia
Tauscher

We are having an exciting month
in the Toddler room! We are
learning about all different types
of animals and their sounds! We
are also singing lots of songs
and spending a lot of time
outside before the winter comes!
We love being outside. Please be
sure that your child has
sunscreen- some children have
run out!
Ms. Margaret

We are having a great month in
Nursery 1! We are doing many art
activities and gross motor
activities in the classroom! This
month's classroom theme is
"Under the Sea"! We have
decorated the classroom with
all sorts of underwater animal
artwork. We also have sea
turtles swimming above us! We
are having a blast!
Ms. Katie & Ms. Madison & Ms.
Kaitlyn

Nursery 1:
Toddlers:


